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We Came From Wolves 

Places Unfamiliar  

For fans of… Biffy Clyro, Bring Me The Horizon, My Chemical Romance


“…open, honest rock…” - Clash 
“…massive, heartfelt…” - Upset 

We Came From Wolves latest single The Peak Beneath The Sea is a bold, emotive alt rock track that sees the Scottish four-piece bare 
their heart on their sleeves. The track is due for release on 5th May 2017 via Struck Dum Records. 

The band’s previous single, Places Unfamiliar, addressed mental health issues such as depression and anxiety, which some of the band 
have experienced. However, The Peak Beneath The Sea turns a corner as the band look towards the future, finding a away to live with 
these issues. Frontman Kyle Burgess explains, “The Peak Beneath the Sea is about trying to overcome these issues, and in particular, 
finding that place or those people who can help you do that, whether physical or metaphysical, whilst also accepting the painful truth that it 
may never be possible to fully escape the darkness but instead work on growing stronger to keep it at bay.” 

Producer Bruce Rintoul (Fatherson, Twin Atlantic) and mixer Phil Cornell (Bring Me The Horizon, All Time Low) worked with the 
boys on the single. In Scotland, The Skinny, The List, The Daily Record and The Herald are amongst the band’s supporters, whilst 
elsewhere Rock Sound, Kerrang!, Team Rock and Amazing Radio have previously covered the band. 

We Came From Wolves have amassed a strong live following, working hard to build their fan base from the ground up, playing shows up 
and down the country. Places Unfamiliar hit new heights for the band, playlisted on the official Spotify Rock Charts in the UK, Germany 
and France. In April and May, the band embark on a Scottish tour to promote the single, with shows planned at various festivals over the 
summer and another UK and European tour in October as they bring their raw energy, passion and heart-on-sleeve rock to audiences old 
and new. 

The Peak Beneath The Sea is out on 5th May 2017 via Struck Dum Records. 

• We Came From Wolves are available for interviews and live sessions 
• EPK, photos and artwork available upon request 
• We Came From Wolves on Facebook: www.facebook.com/wecamefromwolves 
• We Came From Wolves on Twitter: @WCFWmusic 
• We Came From Wolves on Instagram: @wecamefromwolves 

All PR enquiries to: 
Claire Lim	 	 	 	  
A Badge of Friendship	 	  
E: claire@abadgeoffriendship.com 
T: 0203 846 7010 // 07833 934 297 

Mari Angelica Lane 
Assistant 
E: mari@abadgeoffriendship.com
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